
President’s Message – June 2010 

 

Please don’t forget to renew your membership!! 

 
May has flown by like the rest of the year and now we will soon install our new officers for the next 
year.  Our Nominations Committee Chair, Glenna Haskell, and her committee members presented our 
membership with a slate of officers during the business meeting for May 12, 2010.  They are very 
impressive choices for officers this year with two new members stepping up to the challenge.  We will 
look forward to our new year under the guidance of the next leaders for Uptown Midland BPW. 
 
Be sure you don’t miss either of our meetings in June. Our last program meeting for our current year 
will be June 9

th
.  Stacy has scheduled Michael Melson with Melson and Associates to help us with 

financial planning and discuss the future of insurance.  Good job, Stacy.  At the June 23rd meeting, we 
will install our new officers. Lots of good information and fun will be had by all. 

 

Our first meeting for June, 6/9, is a program meeting and our second meeting, 6/23, will be officer 
installation for the New Year, 2010-2011. I hope each of you can attend.  Please RSVP to Evie 
Adams, 2

nd
 Vice President and Membership Chair at 570-5233 (evie.adams@bosworthco.com), or 

Shirley Harris, Webpage and Telephone/Email Chair at 684-4692 (shirley@tbobamthor.com).  The 
cost of the luncheon is $18.00 unless otherwise noted for special events.  Please connect with us as we 
trek through this new adventure for Uptown and continue the spirit of BPW for others in our futures. 
 
Building Powerful Women, 
 

Debrah GannDebrah GannDebrah GannDebrah Gann    
UptownUptownUptownUptown Midland Midland Midland Midland BPW President BPW President BPW President BPW President 2009  2009  2009  2009 –––– 2010 2010 2010 2010    
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